
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 13th March 2017 

 

Upper Prep School Extravaganza  

 

It is my pleasure to invite you to our Prep School Extravaganza taking place on Thursday 

6th April at 4.15pm in the school’s own theatre. 

 

We have many talents here at Hydesville and I am very excited about presenting what the 

children have achieved in addition to their academic accomplishments.  The children 

auditioned earlier this year and have been working hard to learn and rehearse their pieces. 

 

Please return the slip below to Miss Bowdige to give your son/daughter permission to 

perform and to book your seats. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Miss Bowdige 

Year 6 Class Teacher 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Upper Prep School Extravaganza 

 

I give permission for______________________to perform in the Prep School Extravaganza 

on Thursday, 6th April at 4.15pm until approximately 5.30pm.  

 

I would like to book _______ seats.  

 

Please return reply slip to Miss Bowdige as soon as possible.  


